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Wednesday 11th June 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Thursday 26th June 2025, Year 5 will be hosting the annual Enterprise Fair!  
 
The event will run as part of My Money Week where children from across the school will learn 
more about financial education and how to have a healthy relationship with money. The learning 
during this week extends beyond the Mathematics National Curriculum and aims to support 
children with life-long skills.  
 
Throughout the week, Year 5 will work on projects to create a “product” to sell at the Enterprise 
Fair. The children will design, budget for, buy and market their product stall before running it 
at the fair. The children will complete a local walk visit to Asda on Wednesday 25th June to 
purchase their products prior to the fair.  
 
In order for the Enterprise Fair to be a success, the children need support from the whole school 
community!   
 
We would love for you to come along between 14:15 and 14:45 to support the 
children. Please access the fair via the Main Office and remember all sales will be cash only.   
 
Following the Enterprise Fair, the Year 5 children will need to tidy away their stalls and account 
for their profit. The team with the most profit will be able to decide how the money raised is 
spent on resources for the school. The children will then need to be collected from the 
Key Stage 2 bottom playground as normal.  
 
Please join us to support the children and feel free to bring the whole family; we look forward 
to seeing you there! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year 5 Team 

 
 


